
From: dopmannouncement <dopmannouncement@uabmc.edu>  
Sent: Thursday, July 18, 2019 10:15 AM 
To: DOPM All Users <DOPMAllUsers@uabmc.edu> 
Subject: Computer Tip of the Week -- Changes with Lynda 
 
 

Changes with Lynda Brought to you by  
Lisa Schwaiger  
- DOPM HelpDesk Triage 
and Computer Tech in MT-
403 

QUESTION:   
Is Lynda changing? 
 

 
ANSWER:  
As most folks probably know, Lynda is available free-of-change to most UAB employees. 
And it’s great for learning all sorts of things. 
It’s going to be changing (at least slightly) about August 21.   
If interested, see details about that change at http://uab.edu/Lynda 
 
This may not be a major change, but it’s a great reminder to not put this off. 

Have you been wanting to learn something – either for work or for personal reasons?   
In this day and age, we all get to be “life time learners”, so go ahead and take advantage of this 
wonderful (easy to use) perk. 

 

You can see more background about Lynda at this previous Tip of the Week: 
https://www.uab.edu/medicine/dopm/images/TOTW/totw2018-01-04.pdf  

 
 

Was this helpful?   Do you have suggestions for a future Tip of the Week?   Do you have any other 
comments? 

Let us know at dopmHelp@uabmc.edu  
To see an archive of past Tips of the Week: http://www.uab.edu/medicine/dopm/help/totw  

  
 
 
 
 


